
New bank account:  Papanui Rebus Club   03-0854-0067161-00 – Subs are $40 
 
 

Papanui Rebus Club 

 
President Linda Barnes 021 432 588 Secretary Helen Mills 027 2217222 
Treasurer Allan Guy 383 0760 Speakers Pat Paton 379 6960 
Past President Norma Porter 741 1654 Membership Siân Bliss                359 0057 
Membership Gillian Fallow 352 6697 Outings Dianne Strang 021 2097925 
Outings Nigel Wombwell 021 1368228    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING VENUE:   Morrison Ave Bowling Club 

 

30 Morrison Ave, Northcote 
 
Meeting: First Tuesday of the month at 10.00 am 
 
                 
 
Australian website 
 
 

  

  

At the December meeting we had 32 attend and 1 new 
member inducted.   

Our speaker was Kate Warren from Tavendale & Partners 
law firm. She has been many places in her life, a varied 
career, and now a partner in the firm. She spoke to us 
about Wills, Occupational Right Agreements for residential 
villages amongst a number of other subjects.  An excellent 
speaker with some great advice.  

It has been an interesting year for our club and for me in 
my first year as President.  We changed our affiliation 
from Probus to Rebus.  The Committee feels it has been a 
good move as we have a lot more contact from them than 
we had from Probus, and for a way more reasonable 
affiliation fee, as well as still receiving the same benefits 
of the insurance.  

We also changed venues to Morrison Ave Bowling Club 
which most members seem to feel has been a positive 
move. It is a lovely, warm venue. 

I want to say thank you to my Committee who have 
supported me brilliantly this year making my job very 
easy.  Also, a big thank you to all the members, who make 
our club such a friendly one,  

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a safe & Happy 
New Year. 
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Tuesday 17th December 2024 & 14th January 2025 – 11.00am 
 
Columbus Coffee, Mitre 10, Papanui -  Coffee and Chat 
 

 

Tuesday 21st January 2025 at 10am  
 
Rollup at Morrison Ave Bowling Club 

- $10 per head if you wish to bowl 
- Sandwiches & savouries will be 

provided 
- Flat shoes for greens please. 
 

Come along for a fun day! 
 
Just in case you need some excuses  

 

 

 
Please ring, or text, Nigel Wombwell on 021 136 8228 or Dianne Strang on 021 209 7925 if you want to 
be added to an outing or if you are subsequently unable to attend. 
 
Our Xmas lunch was at Doubletree, Chateau on the Park – another lovely meal enjoyed by all.  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  


